
Second Grade News
Week of  February 14, 2022

Virtual Curriculum Night
Please join us for our virtual curriculum night this Thursday, 

February 17th. We will be on Google Meet from 6:00-6:30pm. 

Second Grade teachers will be highlighting ways to help 

your child at home with reading fluency and 

comprehension, phonics, and some math strategies! We 

will send a link Thursday afternoon for you to join. We hope 

to see you online! 

Upcoming Events
• 2/14 – Valentine Exchange
• 2/16 – Wear HBCU or any college shirt
• 2/17 – Virtual Curriculum Night
• 2/21-2/25 – Winter Break
• 2/28-3/4 – Read Across America Week

COVID Reminders

Learning Focus
Reading: Main Idea and Supporting Details
Language: Using a Dictionary 
Phonics: Comparative and Superlative Endings
Writing: Opinion
Math: Explaining Why Strategies Work
Social Studies: James Oglethorpe
Science: Shadows

Contact Me!

Reminders

Homework

Masks are highly recommended at school and 
on the bus Please make sure your child has an 
extra just in case. Report to our clinic aide Mrs. 
Cosby  if anyone in your family tests positive. 
kristy.cosby@henry.k12.ga.us
Please keep your child home from school if they 
aren’t feeling well.

• Absent from school? Send your excuse notes to 
nheattendance@henry.k12.ga.us or send in a note the day your child 
returns to school.

• Charge iPads nightly and return the charger and tablet to school daily.
• Send in a healthy snack and water bottle each day.
• Ice cream is available daily and costs $1 (exact change)

• Make sure to check binders and initial every night. 

There is a reading fluency passage and math worksheet each week. These 
assignments will not be taken as a grade, but are highly encouraged. 

Homework supports what is being taught in class on a weekly basis.

email: jennifer.culpepper@henry.k12.ga.us
School Phone: (770) 898-7362
Google Voice: (828) 515-4390

Class Dojo: Send me a message
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